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Save our Centrelink – boosting government services in 
Sorell 
 
This measure delivers on the Australian Government’s election commitment to boost the 
level of face-to-face services in Sorrell, Tasmania. This will improve access to government 
services for the general public and provide more specialised support to vulnerable 
customers. 
 
Services Australia has been allocated $600,000 in 2022-23 and $2.4 million over 4 years 
for the additional staff costs. 
 

This measure is not subject to the passage of legislation. 

Who does this measure affect? 

This affects people who want to access government services in Sorrell, Tasmania through 
Services Australia. This includes Medicare, Centrelink, Child Support, My Aged Care and 
Department of Veterans’ Affairs services.  

When will this start and finish? 

This starts in 2022-23 and will be ongoing. 
 

 


